
 

 

 

Tony Pellegrini (24 Hour Contact) 

425 California St.  
San Francisco, CA 94104 
(650) 302-9951 

tpellegrini@cahill-sf.com 

 

Residents in Vicinity of 1064 Mission 

1064 Mission St. 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

Dear Residents, 

I am writing to inform you of construction work that is to take place at 1064 Mission St. Cahill Contractors 

will be performing work during the hours of: 10:00PM - 6:00AM between the dates of 3/28/2021 – 

6/6/2021, pending final coordination with authorities having jurisdiction. In order to ensure the safety 

and well-being of residents, along with those involved with the project, we will be taking numerous 

mitigating steps. These procedures will include, but are not limited to: 

 

- Minimizing traffic on Mission and 6th St 

- Designating 7th St. and Oddfellows as the temporary staging for our delivery trucks before 

modular units are hoisted from Stevenson 

- Operate the bulk of our power tools from within our jobsite boundaries and minimize the use of 

power tools on Stevenson 

- Utilizing noise dampening tools when applicable 

- Abiding by local and state regulations 

 

In addition to a 24-hour contact (provided above), we are designating two Cahill employees as business 

hour contacts: 

 

Eddie Montoya (Superintendent) – (510) 734-3829 

 

Eli Brown (Superintendent) – (401) 258-1534 

 

The project owners, Mercy Housing California and Episcopal Community Services of San Francisco, have 

engaged a consultant, Pati Boyle, patiboyle@comcast.net who can be reached during business hours (8 

a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday) at 415-722-3584 to work with you if the night noise setting is 

causing you disturbance.  Please contact Cahill staff Tony Pellegrini (24 Hour Contact) at the 

number above for issues during the night noise event.”   

I want to make certain that this letter finds you in ample time to pose any questions or concerns. Please 

do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

 

Tony Pellegrini 
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